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31 January 2023 

 

Cllr. Cooper W. Kruah, Sr.  

Office of the Minister 

Ministry of Posts & Telecommunications 

Republic of Liberia 

 

 

Dear Cllr. Cooper Kruah, Sr.,  

 

Thank you for your letter of Introduction and Acquaintance received in September of 2022. I 

appreciate your acknowledgement of ICANN’s work and your own work in the 

Telecommunications sector in Liberia.  

 

I understand that you are requesting technical assistance for Internet-related issues, 

including gov.lr. I would like to request a call between your team and ICANN staff so that we 

may best assist you. Please contact my African engagement team at 

queries.nairobiec@icann.org to let the team know with whom it can coordinate on setting a 

date and time for this call.   

 

I look forward to continuing our work together.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

  
Sally Costerton 

Sr. Advisor to President and SVP, Global Stakeholder Engagement & Interim President and CEO 

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
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